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Summary:

Request that the Bando Hotel be permitted to accept Military Payment Certificates.
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Augwst 17, 1954

Dear General Taylor:

I have written a lstter to General Bmll
to ask if arrangements can de made to rmt the
Bando Hotel to accept and exchange Military Pay-
ment Certificates. A copy of the letter is em-
closed for your information and 1f think the
matter should be referred to Gene Bull I will

app;::iat‘ your transmitting the signed origimal
to -

Very aimcerely yours,

General Maxwell D, Taylor, USA
The Commander

Eighth United States Arwmy
Yong Sam.
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